
Urgent Appeal for Donations
Help a Displaced Legion Member and Their Family
Dear Friends and Community Members,

Today, we reach out to you with a heavy heart and a plea for your compassion and 
generosity. A dedicated member of our legion has tragically lost family members and is 
now facing displacement. In these trying times, we come together to support one of our 
own and extend a hand of kindness and solidarity.

The Situation
Our respected legion member has not only faced the unimaginable loss of loved ones but 
is also struggling with the aftermath of displacement. The emotional and financial burden 
is overwhelming, and they are in dire need of assistance to rebuild their life and provide 
for their remaining family.

How You Can Help
Your donations can make a significant difference in easing their burden and helping them 
get back on their feet. Here are some ways your contributions can help:

 Immediate Financial Assistance: Covering essential expenses such as food, shelter, 
and clothing.

 Medical Support: Ensuring they have access to necessary medical care and support.
 Emotional and Psychological Aid: Providing counseling and support services to help

them cope with their loss.
 Rebuilding Efforts: Assisting with the costs of rebuilding their home and securing a 

stable living environment.

How to Donate
We have set up a dedicated fund to collect donations for our legion member and their 
family. Every contribution, no matter how small, will make a meaningful impact. Please 
consider donating through the following channels:

 In-Person Contributions: Donations can be dropped off at [44 N Parke St] during 
business hours.



Words of Encouragement
In addition to financial support, words of encouragement and messages of solidarity can 
provide immense comfort during these challenging times. Please feel free to leave 
messages of support on our online platform or send them directly to 
[commander@aberdeenpost128.org].

Conclusion
In times of adversity, it is our unity and collective action that provide strength and hope. 
We urge you to contribute generously and help our legion member and their family 
navigate through this difficult journey. Your kindness will not only provide immediate relief
but also restore faith and resilience in their hearts.

Thank you for your unwavering support.

With gratitude,

Billy  Thompson

Commander

Benard L Tobin American Legion Post 128


